Good morning, Gateway! Today is Thursday, January 5, 2023.

Attention all 7th and 8th graders! National Junior Honor Society is looking for
members who are committed to the values of scholarship, leadership, service,
citizenship, and character. Please check your student emails for the application if you
are interested in applying for NJHS. Applications are due no later than Wednesday,
January 11th at 3:00pm. Late applications will not be accepted. If you have any
questions regarding NJHS, please reach out to Ms. Barbeau or Mr. Anderson.

Be sure to sign up for the 7/8th Grade Winter Social on January 12th, 2023, from 3:00-
5:00. To sign up, either go to the Student Canvas page, print and fill out the RSVP form or get
the RSVP form from the kiosk next to the counseling office. Make sure to turn in the form to the
main office by 8:00 AM on the 12th. We will be showing the movie Home Alone. There will be
snacks available for purchase and you can bring one “cozy” item like a blanket, pillow, or stuffed
animal.

If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up to
take the World Language Assessment now to earn High School language credits by
January 27. The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office.

Robotics Team will not meet this week. The next meeting will be Tuesday, 1/10.

Pride Club meets today during lunch in Portable 1. Please pick up a Pride Club
Lunch Pass from the Counseling Office before lunch if you plan on attending!

The girls soccer team won last night 5-1 against Evergreen Middle School. There
were 2 goals by Sabine Passineti, 1 goal by Reese Edwards, 1 goal by Amelia Sagdal,
and 1 goal by Ana Valenzuela. The Boys team lost 5-2 with goals from Rehan Palagiri
and Beckett Comer and an Assist by Finn Canaan. It was a hard-fought match with lots
of good play from our team. We are so proud of our Guardians!

Today we have Soccer Games versus North Middle School at Lincoln Field!
Show up and support our teams! Go Guardians!

Girls Basketball tryouts start January 17", and Co-Ed Wrestling practice starts
February 14, so it’s time to register on Final Forms and upload a current physical if you
have not already done so. Wrestling is not a cut sport and is open to all students. Please
see Mrs. Trachte if you have any questions about sports registration.

If anyone would like to volunteer to be a Manager for the Girls Basketball or Co-
Ed Wrestling Teams, please see Mrs. Trachte. This is a fun position and a great way to
learn about a sport while supporting your team.

Don’t forget, tomorrow is Gateway/Seahawk Spirit Day!

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!



